
Friday Update, February 23, 2024 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, February 23, 2024. 
 

   
DELAC Meeting 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 

As we are working together to prepare the new Local Control and Accountability Plan for the 
2024-2025 school year, it is important that we hear from our families regarding the programs and 
opportunities offered to our students in the District. The survey is due by Friday, March 22nd. 
Please click on the link below to complete the survey. Your input and feedback are very valuable 
to us, and we look forward to continuing to partner with you to provide your child an excellent 
educational program.  
 
 
2024 LCAP Parent Survey - English 
2024 LCAP Parent Survey - Spanish 
 

 
 
 

 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT ART WORK- MARCH 1ST 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8L82YOV2jOCNy5RrLasKZITpjtBq2TMMi-BqqqS603MWoBw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdcMfW-bOwRYo9oUBlvO36G0G1Zvv80DjIYh9EE8_UJYMajmA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Art Contest for Students  
 
During the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair this 
year, we are holding an Art Contest. Your child will have the opportunity to 
participate in this by submitting an art piece that is focused on the theme: 
Many Families One Community. All art pieces are due by March 1st, 
12:00PM, and can be dropped off at your child’s school office.  
 
All students who participate will receive a participant ribbon. There will be a 
committee that will judge the art pieces for first, second, and third place. 
Students can come to the event on March 16th to see their art pieces 
posted as well as the ribbons!  
 
All art pieces submitted will need to have an entry form attached to the 
back, please see the attached entry form to this email. Entry forms will also 
be available in the front office at your child’s school.  
 
If your child would like supplies to complete their art piece, please send an 
email to your child’s teacher.  Please see the information below for more 
details regarding the Art Contest! 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 



Information about the Resource Fair! 
 

 
 

 
 
At the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair a limited number of bicycles, 
scooters, and helmets have been donated for kids!! Because we anticipate having more need than 
the number of items that are available to give away, families that are interested in receiving one 
of these donated items will be given a ticket. The winners will be announced at 12:30PM at 
Golden Valley High School, in the gym. Winners need to be present to win! 

 



 
 



 
 

DID YOU REMEMBER TO SIGN UP YOUR CHILD 
FOR THE KIDS’ PROGRAM? 

 
Registration Required for Kids’ Program 

 



 
 
While families are attending workshops at the Resource Fair from 9:30 AM to 
12:00 PM, your child will have an opportunity to attend a FREE Kids’ Program. 
Kids will be able to experience hands-on science activities, listen to Fire Fighters 
speak to them about safety, and participate in fun outdoor activities and much 
more! 

 
 

IMPORTANT: Registration: ONLY 300 Spaces Available: Kids’ Program: 
 

Registration is required for children, ages 4 to 13 years old, to attend the Kids’ 
Program. Please click on the link to register your child. Parents will receive a 
confirmation call from staff that your child is registered for the Program.  

https://forms.gle/8JGMzE6vBKKsXU1H8


Mark your Calendars: Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 

 
 

 
Schools will be holding Parent/Teacher conferences during the week of March 4th. 
Please note that March 5th and March 7th are minimum days and March 8h is a 
Pupil Free day so that conferences can be held.  
 
Wishing you and your family a weekend. Thank you. 

 

 
 
 
 


